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	PRESS RELEASE


Inspections in south Bohemia showed the sale of alcohol to juveniles
(České Budějovice, 17 August 2020) Based on a consumer submission, the Inspectorate of the Czech Trade Inspection Authority of the South Bohemian and Vysočina Regions carried out a special inspection aimed at the sale of alcoholic beverages to juveniles. 3 inspections were carried out involving juvenile figurants in food stores in the Prachatice district. Violations of the prohibition to sell alcoholic beverages to juveniles were found during all three inspections, when flavoured alcoholic beverages were sold to the figurants. 

"All detected violations will be dealt with by the inspectorate after the end of the inspections in the misdemeanour proceedings, where, in the event of a lawful decision, traders can be imposed penalties in the legal maximum amount of CZK 5 million," says Martina Střihavková, Director of the Inspectorate, on the results of the inspection activity. 

In the context of one inspection, CTIA officers took four items of products which are reasonably suspected to be counterfeit Apple headphones.[image: image2.png]
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